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Authorization granted to Hydro 

Quebec to be in the Territory 
 
(Kahnawake – 12, Ohiarí:ha/June 2020)  
 
The Lands Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawake (MCK) 
would like to inform the community that authorization has 
been granted to Hydro Quebec to be in the Territory of 
Kahnawà:ke, for a one month period, from June 15th to July 
15th, 2020 from 7am to 5pm.   
 
Crews will be in the Territory along the Hydro Easement 
conducting preparation work for the dismantlement of the 
towers. 
 
For further information, please contact the Lands Unit at 
450-638-8244. 
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